
21st April 2023

Dear Parent/Carers of Reception, Year 4 and Year 5 children.

Re: - Change of P.E Days for Bank Holidays

Due to the upcoming Bank Holidays coinciding with your child’s P.E days, we will be changing their P.E day for the
following dates only:

● Monday 1st May P.E will now be on Wednesday 3rd May
● Monday 8th May P.E will now be on Wednesday 10th May

Their lesson will be at the same time and duration as normal, just a different day as stated above. Please send your child in
with their full P.E kit on these days.

If your child is in Reception, unfortunately, we will not be able to offer Beach School on the above Wednesdays.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the Contact Form on the Academy’s website..

Yours faithfully

Mrs C.E Russell - Primary P.E Coordinator


